
                 

   

  

How have you been FAIRing these days? 

Little unFAIR that we have snow in April? 

Well…SAVE THE DATE! 

The Central School Family Fun Fair 
is June 8, 2018 6:30-8:30 pm!  

Get ready to bounce, Play, eat, be 
entertained, and… have FUN! 

Some of this year’s highlights include: 

 
 

 

 

 

Fair will run rain or shine! 
Ticket info coming soon! 
Don’t miss this fun family event! 
Email Katie or Rachel with any questions: 

katiejgibs@gmail.com  /  rweiss23@gmail.com 
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